
 

August 2025  

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),   

It is with great pride that we invite you to our Open House at Elk Grove High School on Thursday, August 28, 2025, from 6:00  

p.m. to 9:00 p.m. This is one of the most important and beneficial evenings of the school year, and we urge all Elk Grove 

families to take advantage of meeting the people who care about your students, as we all help prepare them to become 

successful adults.   

From 6:00 p.m. to 6:25 p.m., you will have an opportunity to meet your student's support team, which includes their 

counselor,  psychologist, and social worker. Please join us for a brief presentation:  

Class of 2029 (Freshman) - Theater  

Class of 2028 (Sophomore) – Library  

Class of 2027 (Junior) – Main Gym  

Class of 2026 (Senior) – Cafeteria  

Student support teams will then be available to answer any questions from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in the main foyer.   

From 6:30 p.m. to 6:55 p.m., you will have an opportunity to attend our Title I Parent Meeting in the cafeteria. Our Title I 

Parent Meeting is completely optional, and it will include an overview of the Title I Grant as well as an opportunity for our 

families to be involved in decisions regarding the use of district and school/parent involvement set-aside funds for Parent 

Involvement Activities.   

From 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m., follow an abbreviated version of your student’s schedule. During class presentations, teachers 

will provide you with an overview of each course, including course objectives and the resources used in class. Grading 

information, important projects/assignments, work expectations, supplies needed, and teacher contact information will also be 

shared.   

Class periods are ten minutes in length with a five-minute passing period. In advance of this evening, please work with your 

student to fill out the accompanying schedule, as this information will guide you from class to class, or find the 

student’s schedule on the parent portal in Infinite Campus.  

Please note that our Open House format is not the appropriate setting for individual conferences regarding student progress.  

Parents who desire a personal conference should contact teachers directly. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, August 28th. We at Elk Grove High School consider your student success our 

own, and Open House is an excellent opportunity to partner together as the new school year begins.  

Best Regards,  
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Principal   Associate Principal  Associate Principal  Associate Principal 
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